
Reading
Please remember to read 
with your child at least 
4 times a week  and 
sign their reading diary. 
Reading at least four  
times a week or for a 
short while everyday will 
ensure maximum 
progress and children 
who read four  times 
every week this term will 
be entered into our 
fabulous prize draw! 

Our fantastic TOPIC this 
term is ‘The Titanic’, a topic 

which the children have 
already quickly  engaged with! 
Our other topic this term will 

be Forces in Science. 

If you have anything you
would like to discuss please 

do 
not hesitate to speak to us 

at 
end of the day.
Many thanks…

Mr Adebayo
Class Teacher
Miss Sigsworth

Teaching Assistant

Year 6/5A
Autumn Term Newsletter! 

Welcome back! 
We hope you have had a phenomenal break during the Summer 

holidays. We have an  exciting term ahead of us and the 
children are as always keen and ready to go! Thank you for 

helping the children complete their homework projects, they 
look absolutely amazing ! There is still time to bring them in if 

they haven’t already done so! P.E
This term we will be starting 
PE  classes with our new PE 

specialist- Mr Arnold. Our P.E 
day is on Fridays, so please 

make sure your child brings in 
their PE kit on Fridays and 

they will need to take home on 
Fridays to wash. They will 

need to have their PE kit in 
school at all times.  

Maths and Reading Comprehension 
homework will be given out every 

Monday to be handed in on Friday. 
Spellings will be handed out on a 

Friday to be learned over the 
week and tested the following 

Friday. 
Homework club will be offered to 

help pupils complete their 
homework with support.

Attendance
Please remember that the school gates are now open 
from 8.40am and your child needs to be in school for 
lessons starting at 8.50am. The school day finishes 

at 3.10pm. There will be prizes for the class with best 
punctuality and attendance each week!

ENRICHMENT

14.09.21 – School Photographer
15.09.21 – Residential visit to 

Castleton YHA 
05.10.21 – 9:00am Y6 SAT Parent 

Workshop
27/28th Oct – Samba Workshops 

(Dance and Drum)
06.10.21 - Samba Workshops 

(Dance and Drum)
07.10.21 10:30am – Samba 
Performance at Nottingham 

Playhouse
14.10.21 – Harvest Festival 
09/10th Nov – Open Evenings 

Y6 JOB VACANCIES

Being in Year 6 brings with it 
plenty of responsibilities and 

new opportunities. Look out for 
the job vacancies board in the 

hall – pupils can apply and 
interview for responsibilities 
around school. Please support 

your child with writing a 
detailed and convincing 

application form in order to 
secure an interview! 

Targets
Your child has new Reading, 
Writing and Maths targets 
in their diaries. Please read 
them to know what they are 

and support your child in 
achieving these. 

Times Tables
Years 5 and 6 need to be 

confident with all times tables up 
to 12 x 12, as well as division 

facts. Please help them at home. 
They all have a login to 

http://www.ttrockstars.com/

http://www.ttrockstars.com/

